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A Septuagenarian Odyssey

Simon Gandolfi has never been one to grow old gracefully and following two heart attacks he decides not to
rest up, as many might, but to ride the length of Hispanic America on a 125cc motorbike. And why not?

His wife may have plenty of reasons why not, but used to the intrepid septuagenarian's determination to
complete any plan he comes up with, she shrugs her shoulders and waves him goodbye.

At 73 years old, Simon Gandolfi sets off from Veracruz on the Gulf of Mexico to embark on a five and a half
month journey culminating at 'the end of the world', Ushuaia in Tierra del Fuego. For Simon this is a journey
of discovery. Leaving behind the safety and sanctuary of friends and family, he is truly alone but along the
way he meets and talks with rich and poor, old and young, officials and professionals, agricultural and
industrial workers. This expertly written travelogue reveals not only the stories of those he meets, and his
own, but also that of Latin America, its attitudes to itself, to the USA and the UK in the aftermath of the Iraq
war and the realities of the poverty and endemic corruption throughout much of this continent.

But whilst guide books often warn of thieves, corrupt police and border officials, Gandolfi writes of the
incredible kindness and generosity he encounters, of hope and joy, understanding and new friendships, and
ultimately, an old man's refusal to surrender to his years.

'The journey begins tomorrow at 8 a.m with a flight from the UK to Boston. I fly Aer Lingus and have
bought and will wear a green shirt and a Clancy Brothers Arran sweater in hope of an upgrade. I will be
away from home for many months and I have a long long way to ride. Am I nervous? Yes. Scared? A little.'

Simon Gandolfi, 18 April 2006

Outrageously irresponsible and undeniably liberating, Gandolfi's travels will fire the imaginations of every
traveller, young or old.
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From reader reviews:

Michael Bennett:

What do you with regards to book? It is not important along? Or just adding material when you want
something to explain what your own problem? How about your free time? Or are you busy man or woman?
If you don't have spare time to perform others business, it is make you feel bored faster. And you have free
time? What did you do? All people has many questions above. They have to answer that question mainly
because just their can do this. It said that about reserve. Book is familiar in each person. Yes, it is proper.
Because start from on guardería until university need this kind of Old Man on a Bike to read.

Cheryl Stone:

Do you among people who can't read enjoyable if the sentence chained from the straightway, hold on guys
this kind of aren't like that. This Old Man on a Bike book is readable through you who hate those straight
word style. You will find the info here are arrange for enjoyable reading through experience without leaving
actually decrease the knowledge that want to deliver to you. The writer regarding Old Man on a Bike content
conveys thinking easily to understand by a lot of people. The printed and e-book are not different in the
articles but it just different by means of it. So , do you even now thinking Old Man on a Bike is not loveable
to be your top collection reading book?

Fanny Rutledge:

The book untitled Old Man on a Bike contain a lot of information on it. The writer explains her idea with
easy way. The language is very easy to understand all the people, so do not necessarily worry, you can easy
to read that. The book was authored by famous author. The author will bring you in the new age of literary
works. It is easy to read this book because you can read more your smart phone, or product, so you can read
the book inside anywhere and anytime. In a situation you wish to purchase the e-book, you can wide open
their official web-site along with order it. Have a nice study.

Judith Bryant:

A lot of guide has printed but it is different. You can get it by net on social media. You can choose the most
effective book for you, science, comedy, novel, or whatever by simply searching from it. It is referred to as
of book Old Man on a Bike. You can contribute your knowledge by it. Without leaving the printed book, it
could possibly add your knowledge and make a person happier to read. It is most essential that, you must
aware about reserve. It can bring you from one spot to other place.
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